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ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS (EXCEPT ATYPICAL) 
 

In order to comply with federal requirements to include the National Provider Identifier (NPI) on all 

claims, changes to current claims processing will be made over the next two months. Providers using the 

Molina Form 213 for Physician Crossover Adjustments, Professional Crossover Adjustments, Durable 

Medical Equipment Adjustments, Durable Medical Equipment TPL Adjustments, and Physician 

Adjustments will need to begin using the CMS-1500 claim form; providers using the Rehabilitation forms 

for claims and adjustments (102, 202) will instead be required to use the CMS-1500 form. Over the 

coming months, changes to Dental (209, 210), Pharmacy (211), and KIDMED (KM-3) claim forms will also 

be introduced to accommodate these federal requirements. Providers who have software vendors must 

alert their vendors of the changes. Please monitor this website for an implementation schedule and 

more details.     


